
Hello, I am Ms. Shawn McClure, from district 5, Reedsport. 
 
I am here to voice my opinion for redistricting. 
I endorse map all the map "B" options submitted. 
Map "A" options are not following the rules of respecting natural boundaries, like splitting the university into 3 districts, 
or adding yet another to the Portland area. 
Please follow the rule of law and do no try to add more congressional power into the areas of Portland that do not 
represent our whole state. 
 
Please vote for map options "B". 
 


